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PARENT CONFERENCES

Parent-teacher conferences will be held each semester to keep the parents informed.  The conferences at the high school are not individually scheduled.

Parents, teachers, or principals may request a conference for students in  grades kindergarten through twelve in addition to the scheduled conference time.  Parents and students are encouraged to discuss the student's progress or other matters with the student's teacher.
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